

Brockton CE Primary School
Brockton, Much Wenlock
Shropshire
TF13 6JR
TEL: 01746 785671
Email • admin.brockton@taw.org.uk
www.brocktonprimary.co.uk
@brocktonprimary





Church Preen Primary School
Church Stretton
Shropshire
SY6 7LH
TEL: 01694 771359
Email • admin@churchpreenschool.co.uk
www.churchpreenschool.org.uk
@churchpreen



Wistanstow CE Primary School, Wistanstow, Craven Arms, Shropshire. SY7 8DQ TEL: 01588 673347 Fax: 01588 674825 Email: admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk

Friday, 16th July 2021

Dear parent / carer,

As we come to the end of what has been such a challenging and difficult year for everyone, I am writing to thank all of you, the pupils and staff of The Edge Federation schools for working so hard together to make our schools such vibrant, caring, and special places for all our children to enjoy.

I have been privileged to be able to attend the Year 6 leavers' events at all 3 schools in the past couple of days and have seen and heard such talented and able young people sharing many warm memories of their time at primary school. I wish them all every success as they move on to their various secondary schools.

Mr Tinker is still unwell and as yet we do not have a date for his return. I will therefore be continuing in my role as Acting Executive Headteacher from September. I look forward to working with everyone who will still be part of our school communities from then. For those of you who are moving on to new opportunities, it has been a pleasure to get to know you (albeit over such a short time) and I wish you all the best for the future.

Wishing everyone a peaceful and restful summer break, I look forward to welcoming the children back into school on **Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> September**.

Yours sincerely

